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In relation to the electorate of Batman to be renamed to Simon Wonga I strongly object to the
name change and it should be left as it is and I agree with the AEC,s recommendation .
Darebin council in some instances serves the community well and should not concern
themselves with political views ,have spoken to other rate payers and they also believe
Bateman should not be changed.
 
Darryl Young




